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My name is Adam Herstein, I live in SE Portland, and I believe it is important for the Portland Bureau of
Transportation to be able to set their own speed limits without ODOT interference because slowing down cars
makes the roads safer for everyone. I have a small child and get around with her primarily by walking. I live on a
daily busy street and fast-moving vehicles make my street feel very unsafe for her. I would love it if the city could
lower all speeds (including on collectors and arterials) to 20 MPH.

Thank you for your time.
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